
Principal’s Message on 11/05

Good Evening Stallion Families,

It was a busy week of learning with Spirit Week, bus evacuation drills, and lessons within the
classroom.

● Thank you to the students that presented their Watershed projects in Ms. Khadir and Ms.
Thompson’s classrooms. We appreciate the families that were able to come in to hear
these informative projects.

● Thank you to Ms. Saltzman, Mr. Mr. Tkaczyk, Ms. Kleinman, and our patrols for their
help during bus evacuation on Tuesday.

Veteran's Day Assembly: Friday, November 10th, 9:20- 9:50 AM
We are collecting photos to create a display of veterans to show during our assembly. Please
submit photos electronically via the google form. Please keep in mind that all photos must be
school appropriate and may not contain images of violence or weapons.

We will also have a reception for veterans that will include light refreshments prior to our
assembly. The Veteran reception will be held in the media center from 8:30-9:15 AM. The
assembly will directly follow from 9:20-9:50 AM.

● If you and/or a member of your family are a veteran, please complete the following
information and return to your child’s teacher by Friday, November 3rd.

● Please complete the form below if you would like to send in photos to be displayed
during the assembly, https://forms.gle/stqY4w8Z5dRwegZ47

Thank you for helping our Stallion community celebrate your heroic service!

New: Yummy Popcorn: Order in time for winter break and support our 5th Graders!
Our 5th graders need your help. Fifth grade is a year full of celebration as our students
commemorate their elementary school years. To make it memorable for them as we plan our
ceremony, celebrations, and more, we need EVERYONE in the school community to help.

● Please order and tell your family and friends about our Popcorn Fundraiser, the popcorn
is delicious and if ordered during this four-day event, will be delivered in time for you to
enjoy during winter break.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FstqY4w8Z5dRwegZ47&data=05%7C01%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Cc044c272f2944fa96d6808dbd5554353%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638338334393713852%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OcqpNK1ncuM3c4lvUe5RyJMX4UWiGw0b3VK6Uv%2F5%2B30%3D&reserved=0


● CLICK HERE for the link and share with family and friends. Remember to order some
popcorn for yourself too!

New: Recycle My Battery Communication.
"Join Our Battery Recycling Program! Snowden Farm Elementary School is teaming up with
Recycle My Battery, MD.

● Students, bring your used batteries to school and drop them in our collection box at the
front office.

Let's work together to make our Earth a better place!"

Caregiver Feedback
Snowden Farm is always striving to best meet the needs of our students by collecting
information on improving our processes.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1vNSW2wgwiQEAEMYY5oAQU0aZXrWeXhBf%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C588d81e4898a481cc96308dbd984ee12%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638342937177015950%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oWPp3SI52RGEkHcRPDb2iF2asUPbEWLpuTpSo2PxzG4%3D&reserved=0


● Please help us in this effort by responding to our caregiver survey:
https://forms.gle/PTtMU8pT8hw28vM97

● We will be sending this survey every quarter to ensure that families are provided a voice
and have an outlet to submit feedback to our school team on a regular basis.

We appreciate you working with us in partnership to serve our students!

Updates from the PTA
Scholastic Book Fair:

● Our Fall Scholastic Book Fair takes place November 13th through the 17th (see attached
for more information).

○ We are moving the fair from the Media Center to Room 170.
● Please visit our book fair homepage for more information.

○ There is also a link to sign up for E-wallet which is a great way to provide money
to your child to purchase items from the book fair.

○ For those that have signed up for e-wallets in the past, remaining funds do not
automatically move over from fair to fair.

○ You need to log into your account and manually move those funds over to this
book fair.

● Daily book fair hours are:
○ 8:00 AM-8:45 AM
○ 11: 00 AM-2:00 PM
○ 3:00 PM-5:00 PM
○ Late hours are on Thursday from 5:00 PM-7:00 PM

● We need volunteers to work the book fair to help with processing sales and assisting
students with their purchases.

○ Please visit our SignUp Genius link to view the available slots. If we do not have
volunteers signed up for a specific time slot the book fair will be closed.

Grandparents/Special Friends Day:

● PTA will host breakfast for our students and their grandparents/special friend(s) on
Tuesday November 14th from 8am-8:45am in the all-purpose room.

● We will provide coffee, juice, donuts and fruit. It's also a great time to visit the book fair!

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FPTtMU8pT8hw28vM97&data=05%7C01%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C5adeeedecf7f435aa5eb08dbcb3c295d%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638327231469265083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LjKyaIK1O7NrR867x0XIucjkrqrb2IDyblUEPfIqi70%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Fsnowdenfarmelemschool1&data=05%7C01%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C7481347953fa4e577af508dbd82e1774%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638341464907322674%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5hDNPdENCIBKS4ckAyBjivgJqPSgR8gyuzFetrBVF2E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F9040D48A8A629A2F49-45524622-sfes&data=05%7C01%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C7481347953fa4e577af508dbd82e1774%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638341464907322674%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ce3v6932GNOtigOmgLkwIbCW5AHFxUCBDZfgc3CxMdE%3D&reserved=0


● If your student is attending along with their grandparents/special friend, please RSVP at
this link: https://forms.gle/Xe1oKU1YSCfXcWHX9 no later than November 10th.

Upcoming Important Dates
● Friday, November 10th-

○ Veteran’s Day Assembly in the APR or gym at 9:20 AM
○ 2nd Grade Cultural Projects in the APR at 2:20 PM

● Monday, November 13th- 17th-
○ Fall Scholastic Book Fair from 8:00 AM-8:45 AM, 11: 00 AM-2:00 PM, 3:00

PM-5:00 PM, and Late hours are on Thursday from 5:00 PM-7:00 PM
● Tuesday, November 14th- 2nd Grade trip to Strathmore
● Thursday, November 16th- Grandparent and/or Special Friend Day with the PTA
● Friday, November 17th- Fabulous, Fantastic, and Fun Fall Festival Parties; more

information about times will be shared by homeroom teachers

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out
to the school, 240-740-5800.

With Gratitude,
Michelle Fortune

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FXe1oKU1YSCfXcWHX9&data=05%7C01%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C7481347953fa4e577af508dbd82e1774%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638341464907322674%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1G5JLpt3ZfpEl6z%2FIzM2pjW9q08YyTbOLlah%2Bn6c1nc%3D&reserved=0

